
 

 

 
Notice of Correction for Submission of Certification Letters for  
Ruth L. Kirschstein National Research Service Award (NRSA) 

 Individual Predoctoral Fellowship to Promote Diversity in Health-
Related Research (NOT-OD-19-039) 

 
December 4, 2018 
 
Are you preparing a certification letter for a prospective applicant for a Ruth L. Kirschstein 
National Research Service Award Individual Predoctoral Fellowship to Promote Diversity (F31 – 
Diversity, PA-18-666)?   
 
If so, please be aware that the certification letter should: 
 

• Avoid revealing sensitive information, such as the candidate’s specific racial/ethnic 
background or type of disability. 

• Must be on institutional letterhead and scanned so that the institutional official signature is 
visible.  

• Be uploaded to the “Other Attachments” section in the Research & Related Other Project 
Information Form. 

• Be titled Diversity_Eligibility_Ltr when uploaded in the “Other Attachments” section. 
 
This is effective for the December 8, 2018 and January 7, 2019 submission due dates.   

 
To read the full announcement see NOT-19-039.  
 

 

For additional information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 

If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 
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